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9(2)(a) privacy

Official Information Act Transfer
Our ref: OIA 2024-0293

| refer to your Official Information Act request dated 1 October 2024 where you asked:
“My name is9(2)(@) privacy  and | am the 9(2)(a) privacy

We have been assisting the New Zealand Police with an investigation related to an incident that
occurred at9(2)(a) privacy in the early hours of Saturday morning, 9(2)(a) privacy
9(2)(a) privacy As9(2)(@) of the marae, we would like to better understand
the circumstances of the incident. '

Specifically, we are seeking the following information:

1 The details of events leading up to the incident.
2. The specifics of the incident itself.
3. Any observations or findings made by the Police regarding the incident.

Our intention is to use this information to make informed decisions that will help prevent similar
incidents from occurring at our marae in the future. Therefore, we would like to formally request,
under the Official Information Act, a copy of the Police report or any appropriate documentation
that would assist us in understanding what happened.”

We have transferred your request to the New Zealand Police, as the information to which your request
relates is not held by us but is believed to be held by the New Zealand Police. In these circumstances,
we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 to transfer your request.

You will hear further from the New Zealand Police concerning your request.

Yours sincerely

¥

Nicky Dirks
Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission

Level 10, RBNZ Building | 2 The Terrace | PO Box 329
Wellington 6140 | New Zealand
Phone +64 4 495 6600





